MINUTES OF A PUBLIC MEETING
COMMUNITY FORUM (TOWN HALL MEETING)
APRIL 2, 2019

COUNCIL MEMBERS PRESENT: STAFF PRESENT:

MAYOR PRO TEM STEVE HOLLAND PW ADMIN ASSISTANT CASSIE DYER
COUNCIL MEMBER JOANN BUTLER EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT JAMES MYRICK
COUNCIL MEMBER JOE ASHTON PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR GORDON SMITH
COUNCIL MEMBER DARREN HOUK DEPUTY POLICE CHIEF CHUCK STEWART
COUNCIL MEMBER DAN CHISHOLM CITY SECRETARY MARVIN GREGORY

COUNCIL MEMBERS ABSENT:
MAYOR HERMAN EARWOOD

CALL TO ORDER
The meeting started at 6:00 P.M.

Dan Kessler, NTCOG and Wilma Smith with the City of Fort Worth were present. Mr. Kessler
discussed the roundabout updates. The Meandering Road project is in 60% design stage. It is
going from a four lane road to a three lane road with a center turn lane. There will be a wide
path for pedestrians, runners, cyclists, etc. and a sidewalk. The plan is for three roundabouts
at JG Barret, Yale and Roberts Cut Off. This project will be paid for by federal funds. It will be
at no cost to the City of Fort Worth and the City of River Oaks. Many questions were asked
from the audience and answers were given.

THERE WAS NO OFFICIAL ACTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL TAKEN.

At approximately 8:00 p.m. the community forum (Town Hall Meeting) ended.
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